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A Note from The Mayor & Council Members
The Mayor and Council Members would like to take this time to thank you our residents for your 
support and commitment to our Town. As the elected board of your community we want to assure you 
that we are taking the COVID-19 virus very seriously. As a Council we have closed the Town Hall to the 
public effective March 25th the staff will still be available by phone, text, or email.  If you need to make a 
payment please utilize the drop box, online banking, or mail. We will continue to take cash payments 
with the Clerk coming to your vehicle to receive the payments. If you need other services such as fax, 
copying, or notary please come to the town hall and we will come out to you.  Thank you for your 
understanding.  There will be no change in billing, due dates, or other services of the water system.  
Garbage service will remain on the same schedule.  We are at this time postponing the April scheduled 
meetings till May.  We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will act accordingly.  We 
encourage you to call, text, or utilize our Facebook page for updates.  At this time our parks are still 
open however, we ask you to follow the social distancing guidelines.  Ball season is on hold we will notify 
you when the situation changes.

Enclosed you will find a flyer addressing Spring Cleanup in our town. We encourage you to utilize these 
resources and together we can make our town more attractive.

Thank you.

Mayor and Town Council
Wausau FL  


